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Barbara Key

From: Paul Shumejko

Sent:  Thursday, July 19, 2007 10:52 AM

To: Barbara Key

Subject: FW: Avon Road Pathway-Rochester Road to Livernois Road

FYi

Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE
Transportation Engineer

City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Drive, MI 48309

Phone: (248) 841-2489 Fax: (248) 656-4758
Email: shumejkop@rochesterhills.org
Website: www.rochesterhills.org

From: Michael A Palchesko [mailto:palcheskom@dteenergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2007 10:06 AM

To: Pauil Shumejko

Cc: James A Hull; Andrew Manning

Subject: Avon Road Pathway-Rochester Road to Livernois Road

Paul,

In your letter to me dated June 22, 2007, you stated that Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc. has
submitted a proposal to Rochester Hills "to perform engineering services for the survey, design,
project plans, contract documents, and a detailed cost estimate" to completely reconstruct and
improve to current ADA standards the subject pathway. The cost of this engineering services
project is not to exceed $45,000. In addition, your letter proposed that PTE agree to split this cost
with Rochester Hills 50/50, or in amounts up to $22,500 each.

This message is to confirm that we at DTE Energy indeed agree to this suggestion, and we will
participate in this cost-sharing with our responsibility here not to exceed $22,500.

Thank you Paul and if you have any further questions regarding this matter, please let me know.

Michael Palchesko

Regional Manager

Corporate & Governmental Affairs
DTE Energy Company
248-223-2303 (0)

248-223-2310 (Fax)

*** PROPRIETARY, CONFIDENTIAL OR PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATIQN ***

This communication may contain proprietary, privileged or confidential information protected by
law. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient named above. Any review, dissemination,
distribution, forwarding, or copying of this communication by someone other than the intended
recipient, or the employee responsible for delivering this communication to the intended recipient,
is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the
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